ROYAL INK

NEWSLETTER

P /?(1

ITEM DONATIONS FOR BOLIVIA 2023

Support the
MISSIONS

TRAINING
PROGRAM

If you have items to donate for this year’s Global Missions team to take down to Bolivia, please deposit all items in the Missions
box just inside the main entrance of the school no later than Tuesday, March 28.

We ask that you donate items that are new or in very good condition, so they can be used for an extended period of time by
those families who receive them. Please keep in mind that Bolivians are smaller in stature, so any clothing items should be on
the smaller side.

Items needed:

e Hygiene Items - toothbrushes, toothpaste, women's hygiene products, soap, shampoo
e  Baby products - clothing, formula, bottles, swaddles

e Shoes - adult size 7 or smaller

e  Children's Clothing - baby to size small teenager

e Jeans

e Underwear (new only, please)

e  Soccer Balls and portable pumps to blow them up

e Anything soccer-related is welcome (if clothing, needs to be smaller)
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